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Wednesday 1st March 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back to Spring term 2, I hope you all had a wonderful half term and are feeling refreshed! 
 
Topic 
This half term our topic is called ‘Planes, Trains and Automobiles.’ We will be learning about the 
history of different types of transport and how they have changed over time. In RE we will be learning 
about Easter in the Christian faith. In computing we will be learning how to use the internet safely and 
efficiently. In music we will be learning a song called Zoo time and learning how to accompany the 
song with Glockenspiels. In PHSE/SCARF our unit is ‘Keeping Safe’. We will be looking at how we 
keep ourselves safe inside and outside of school. In DT we will be designing and making moving 
vehicles. Please bear this in mind before you put any cereal boxes in the recycling bin!  
 
PE 
Indoor PE will be dance on a Wednesday and outdoor PE this term will be with Miss Roberts on 
Tuesdays. Please ensure your child has warm clothing for outdoor games. 
 
Homework: 
Finally, can I remind you to continue to hear your child read at least 3 times a week and log this on 
Marvellous Me (in line with the Home Learning Policy). Please help your child to learn the weekly 
spellings sent home on Tuesdays and also help them to access the spelling activities on Spellzone.  
Please remember to also allow your child to use Times Tables Rock stars to help them learn their 
times tables.  
 
Key dates for this term: 
 
Thursday 2nd March- World Book day and Books at Bedtime 

Monday 13th March – Science week  

Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March- Parent Consultation Evenings 

Friday 31st  March – Last day of term 
 
As ever, should you have any concerns or questions please speak to me or email me: 

2ms@somerford.dorset.sch.uk  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Hyde 
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